
 

  MATJHABENG        MUNICIPALITY 
                  

LOCAL 
 

NOTICE 
  

NOTICE OF UNPLANNED ELECTRICITY INTERRUPTION: 
ODENDAALSRUS TOWN 

 
You are hereby advised that the electricity supply to Odendaalsrus Town has been interrupted since from  

Tuesday 09 December 2014 to date due to numerous cable faults on feeder cables caused by  

under voltage and overhead lines stealing by Criminals. Our Technical Team is however  

doing everything in their power to resolve the problem. 

 

The Municipality therefore apologises for the inconvenience caused by this interruption and  

hope that this will be resolved expeditiously. 

 

 

ALL POWER SUPPLY POINTS MUST BE TREATED AS LIVE AT ALL TIMES AS THE POWER WILL  

BE RESTORED WITHOUT PRIOR WARNING.  

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Matjhabeng Municipality, Electrical Engineering Services 

Mr. Zacharia Mabaso: Acting Senior Manager Electrical Engineering Services 

 

TEL:  (057) 391 3203 

FAX:  (057) 391 3427 

Email:  zacharia.mabaso@matjhabeng.co.za 
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